
IN THE TWENTIETH JUDICIAL DISTRICT 

Administrative Order No. 28  
Order Regarding Electronic Filing 

Effective March 1, 2017, all licensed attorneys must submit all new cases and documents 

within new or existing cases for filing with the district courts of Barton, Ellsworth, Rice, Russell 

and Stafford counties, which is commonly known as the 20th Judicial District, utilizing the 

Kansas Courts Electronic Filing system. 

Attorneys should acquaint themselves with the Kansas Courts Electronic Filing system 

and follow Kansas Supreme Court Administrative Order No. 268. 

All local rules presently in effect continue to apply to all cases and documents filed 

through the e-filing system. 

IT IS SO ORDERED this 	day of 	110C . 	,2016. 

MAA, 
MIKE KEELEY 
Chief Judge, Div. III, Twentieth Judicial District 
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